
Beginning June 1st, Dejana Industries will be the Village of Flower Hills new carting company.

 We have gotten many requests from residents asking us to continue to contract with Meadow Carting. Under NY State law 
we are required to go out to bid for service contracts and are required to accept the lowest responsible bid.  We did our due 
diligence and found Dejana to have received high marks from other villages. Their yard is located in Port Washington which will 
allow them to be available to us in a timely manner.

Trash and recycling will continue to be rear door service, 3 days a week. Recycling will only be picked up once the container is 
full.  You may leave recycling at the rear door with your trash cans. 

The Village follows all garbage and recycling regulations promulgated by the Town of North Hempstead. See the Village or the 
Town website for details.

Paper Recylables - Set out in a 
labeled Paper recycling bin or tie into 
bundles. Break down cardboard boxes.
Metal, Glass,  #1 & #2 Plastic – Set out 
in separate recycling bin. 
Yard Waste – Should be picked up by 
your landscaper. 
Garbage, Rubbish, Large Items 
– Use closed leakproof metal or plastic 
cans. Call Dejana for large item pick-ups.

If your pick up day falls on one of the following Holidays, 
you will get pick up on the next regular day:
Independence Day, Labor Day, Columbus Day, Thanksgiving Day, Christmas 
Day, New Year’s Day, President’s Day, Memorial Day

Village Flower Hill
1 Bonnie Heights Road 
Manhasset, NY 11030

Resident
15 Woodland Road
Roslyn, Ny 11576


